Alanis, Sarah

From: Vander Lugt, Kristen

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 10:28 AM
To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: A Regretful Resignation

From: Art Redmond

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 9:34 AM

To:

Cc: Vander Lugt, Kristen <KVanderLugt@a2gov.org>
Subject: A Regretful Resignation

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Zack,

It is with sincere regrets that | tender my immediate resignation from the Renters Commission. I've enjoyed the
interactions and learned a great deal during my brief tenure. When | retired early from corporate life | promised myself
extensive international travel. But the pandemic interfered and so | looked to other commitments like the Renters
Commission.

Recently I've had a change of heart and have begun to plan travel engagements. Starting with an immediate two month
stay in Hilton Head to escape AA winter, brush up on my Spanish and fine tune this year’s travels. This schedule will not
allow me to devote the time and thought required by the commission.

| wish you and the commission great success in your endeavors.

Sincerely,
AJ Redmond





